Dear <representative>,
I am deeply concerned that the Valley Transportation Authority is wasting nearly $500 million of Measure A funds to complete the Light Rail extension to Eastridge Mall. Very few people will ride it, yet the project will remove two lanes from an already congested Capitol Expressway, leading to an almost doubling of congestion there. This is unacceptable, not to mention unfair to nearby residents. It wastes commuters’ time and money, increases noise and air pollution, makes it more difficult to enter the expressway, and is a ridiculous waste of Measure A funding.
VTA must abandon the project. In addition, the VTA Board should perform a thorough analysis of this project’s mismanagement so that those responsible can be held accountable. Finally, our community needs to reevaluate the VTA governance structure that has allowed this to happen, as recommended by three different Santa Clara County Grand Jury investigation reports on VTA governance since 2003. 
Thank you for your time in this matter.
Sincerely,
<your name>
<your supervisorial/councilmember/other district>

Email addresses
Find your mayor, representative and supervisor email addresses @ https://myreps.datamade.us/#/?results_level=local,county,state,federal
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